
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF THE PASSING OF A COMMUNITY BENEFITS CHARGES 
BY-LAW BY THE CITY OF BRAMPTON 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City of Brampton passed a 
Community Benefits Charge By-law No. 201-2022 on the 12th day of September, 2022, 
under Section 37 of the Planning Act, 1990. 
 
AND TAKE NOTICE that any person or organization may appeal to the Ontario Land 
Tribunal (OLT) under Subsection 37 (17) of the Planning Act, in respect of the Community 
Benefits Charge By-law, by filing with the Clerk of the City of Brampton on or before 
Monday, October 24, 2022, a notice of appeal setting out the objection to the By-laws and 
the reasons supporting the objection.  
 
Appeals are to be filed with the Office of the Clerk at 2 Wellington Street West, Brampton, 
ON L6Y 4R2. The appellant is advised to contact the Ontario Land Tribunal (OLT) to 
access required forms and applicable Provincial fees. 
 
Purpose of the By-law: The Community Benefit charge will apply to all development or 
redevelopment containing 5 or more storey and adding at least ten residential units, within 
the City of Brampton that meets the criteria as set out in the by-law and within the Planning 
Act. The community benefit charge is 4% of the value of land subject to development or 
redevelopment and will contribute to City-wide capital costs for Housing, Public Realm, 
Community Facilities, Active Transportation, Parks & Trails, Parking, Heritage Assets and 
Administration. 
 
The community benefits charges imposed under the By-law came into effect on the 12th 
day of September, 2022. Copies of the complete Community Benefits Charges By-law are 
available for examination by appointment in the offices of the municipality located at 2 
Wellington Street West, Brampton, and on the website at www.brampton.ca. 
   
For further information, please contact Madhuparna Debnath, Policy Planner, 905-874-
2084 or email: madhuparna.debnath@brampton.ca    
 
Dated at the City of Brampton, this 22nd day of September, 2022. 
 
 
Notice of Appeal may be hand delivered to: 
City of Brampton 
Office of the City Clerk 
2 Wellington Street West  
Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 
Contact: (905) 874-2114 
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